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1.  Question: I'd like to confirm the # of users: is it the employee count of 4,364, or should 
 that number be different for pricing? 
 

Response: Yes, the employee count is the number of users. 
 
 
2. Question: The RFP states that the District currently has course creation capabilities. 

Does the District have any learning systems already in place? 
 

Response: The District does not currently have a learning management system or 
course creation capabilities. eSchool Solutions ERO is being used for PD tracking only. 

 
 
3. Question: Would the district consider a platform that doesn’t have the ability to create 

your own custom courses, but already has a large library of pre-built courses? 
 

Response: Platforms that do not include course creation capabilities will not be 
considered. 
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